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Mr. William H. Reaw, Jr.  
Chief 
Environmental Projects Branch 2 
Division of Site Safety and 
Environmental Analysis 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Regan: 

We have reviewed the f inal environmental statement for the 
Watts Bar Nuclear Plant, Units I and 2, Rhea County, Tennessee, 
received on January 2, 1979 from the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Comission. Due to the nature of this study and its concern 
with operational Impacts, the Council has no comments to offer 
at this time.  

z We appreciate your Investigation of the possible effects of 

0 this proposal upon cultural resources.  

Sincerely, 

Jordan E. Taitnesbaum 
Chief, Eastern office 
of Revimi and Compliance 
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